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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
45A 


VOTE SHEET 


OCTOBER 5, 1999 


RE: DOCKET NO. 991487 EI - Request by Gulf Power Company for approval of 
prospective reduction to authorized return on equity. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission approve Gulf Power Company's Request for 
Approval of Prospective Reduction to Authorized Return on Equity? 
Recommendation: Yes. Gulf's request should be approved. 

APPROVED 
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DOCKET NO. 991487-EI - Request by Gulf Power Company for approval of 

prospective reduction to authorized return on equity. 


(Continued from previous page) 


Should Docket No. 991487-EI be closed? 

Recommendation: Yes. If no person whose substant interests are fected 


les a request for a Section 120.57(1), Florida Statutes, hearing within 
21 days of the order, the order will become f and effective upon the 
issuance of a consummating order. Because no further action will be 
required, this docket should be closed. 
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